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Message From the President 

Sandra Fletcher 

 

It looks like the cold weather is finally 

over and we can now enjoy some 

warmer temperatures. 

 

Please join us at Minos for our 113
th
 

Annual General Meeting to celebrate 

our accomplishments over the past year.  

Since the restaurant has been sold, this 

is our last year there and so we will be 

looking for a new venue for the 2019 

AGM. 

 

As approved in principal at our October, 

2017 General Meeting, the Auxiliary is 

putting forward to the membership a 

motion to approve a pledge towards the 

community portion of the Stage 2 

Redevelopment at KGH. We are 

confident that we can meet this 

challenge and, as with our past pledges, 

even hope to complete this sooner than 

anticipated! 

 

The renovation project for the Café has 

gone through all the hoops and hurdles 

with the hospital and the Ministry and 

should begin sometime this summer.  

Due to the extent of this renovation, the 

Café will be closed but it is hoped that 

this will be for as short a time as 

possible.  The Café will have a new 

look afterwards so please come for a 

snack or a meal. 
 

I wish to thank all the members of the 

Board and the Council, our Auxiliary 

Assistant, Theresa, and all our Auxiliary 

employees for all their hard work over 

the past year.  

 
COME CELEBRATE WITH US  

AT 

THE KGH AUXILIARY  

113
th

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

& LUNCH 

Followed by the 

Annual Awards Ceremony 

To be held on 

Monday, June 11, 2018 

At 

Minos Restaurant 

2762, Princess Street 
10:15 am Registration 

11.00 am Meeting 

12.00 pm Lunch 

  1.00 pm Awards Ceremony 

MENU   

Lunch size portions 
HOUSE SALAD 

 

TOP QUALITY SINGLE SOUVLAKI 

BROCHETTE 

Marinated lean cubes of pork loin 

CHICKEN OREGANATI 

Breast of chicken, marinated in lemon 

oil, topped with Madeira sauce 

FRESH SALMON FILET 

With lemon dill sauce 

ALL of the above are served with rice, 

potato and fresh vegetables 

 

Dessert 

Coffee/Tea 

Cost $25.00 
Please advise any dietary restrictions 

when reserving. 

If attending, please call  

613-549-6666 Ext.6352  

OR 

E-mail 
kingston.auxiliary@kingstonhsc.ca  

by noon on Monday June 4  

 

mailto:kingston.auxiliary@kingstonhsc.ca
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MEMBERSHIP 
Lorraine Coull, Convenor 

Welcome 

Joan Carstairs 

Kathleen Jones 

Joanne Santoni  

 

REMINDER! 

 
 

2018-2019 Membership 

Fees  

These were due April 1, 

2018 

$15.00 single 

$20.00 family 

$150.00 life membership 

 

Fees may be mailed to the 

Auxiliary Office or paid 

at the registration table 

at the Annual General 

Meeting 

 

Please note that only fully 

paid up members are 

entitled to vote at the 

meeting.  

 

Please note that Members 

who hold a PLM are still 

required to pay fees to 

KGHA unless they have a 

KGHA Life or Honorary 

Life membership. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Ontario Volunteer Service 

Awards. 

 

On May 1, 2018, the following 

were honoured at a dinner 

hosted by the Ontario Honours 

and Awards Secretariat: 

Members 

Alice Robertson 30 years 

Jane Stockdale  25 years 

Volunteers on Auxiliary 

services 

Rea Everaars  25 years 

Marie-Ange Kanellos Youth 

Abby Ross  Youth 

Elaine Parratt  20 years 

 
 

In Memoriam 

 

Joan Adamson 

Betty Allison-Watters 

Lois Campion 
 

BOARD & COUNCIL  

 

Thank you to everyone for 

their past service on the 

Board and Council. If 

anyone is interested in 

joining our leadership 

team, please contact a 

member of the Nominating 

Committee, of which Jenny 

Raymond is the Chair or 

call the Auxiliary Office.  

We welcome anyone 

interested – it is a great 

learning experience and 

you get to meet lots of 

people! 

 

 

 
 

WANTED! 
 Recent magazines for 

Library and Paperback & 

Hard cover Books for both 

the Library & Tuck Shop 

 

 Knitters of regular size baby 

sweaters for the HUGS 

program – no buttons or ties 

please! 

 

 Donations of yarn - baby or 

knitting worsted for HUGS 

 

 Gently used wigs for cancer 

patients 

 

PROPOSED 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

2018/2019 

President  Sandra Fletcher 

Acting 

Vice-President Heather Breck 

Past-President:Jenny Raymond 

Treasurer Mary Johnston 

Secretary Merna Manders 

Elected  Gloria Pivnick 

Members Lorraine Coull 

 

 

For more information, 

please call the 

Auxiliary Office. 

 

613-549-6666 EXT 6352 

or email  

Theresa.Hill@Kingstonhsc.ca 
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NOTICE OF MOTIONS: FINANCE 

 
 

 

 

 

1. That the Financial Statements for 2017/2018 as audited by KPMG be approved  

 

2. That the Finance Committee recommend that the Auxiliary pledge support of the Phase II 

redevelopment of the KGH site of the KHSC with a donation of $2,500,000.00 over 7 years 

to support beginning the fiscal year 2017/2018 was moved by M. Johnston and seconded by 

H. Breck.  Motion carried. 

 

3. That the unallocated 2017/2018 surplus revenue of $474,935.81.00 be disbursed as 

follows: 

 Surplus as at March 31, 2018      $474,935.81  

 Retained for working capital      $  70,935.81   

 Unallocated Surplus Funds      $404,000.00 

  DISBURSEMENTS 

  KGH DEPARTMENTS 

  Social Work Patient Fund   $4,000.00   

                  $4,000.00  $   4,000.00             

 First Instalment of the Pledge as approved in Motion #2    

           $400,000.00 

  Total                NIL  

 

4. That $10,000.00 from the Memorial Fund and $8,000.00 from the HELPP Lottery funds 

be used towards the purchase of Staxi Chairs. 

 

5. That the proceeds of the 2018 Teddy Bear campaign be used to purchase equipment for 

paediatric department at the KGH site of the KHSC as approved by the KGHA Board of 

Directors. 

 

6. That KPMG Chartered Accountants be appointed as Auditors for the KGHA for the 

Fiscal Year April 1, 2018 to March 31, 2019. 
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